

Student Council

- 1. The Walterboro High School Canteen is now in operation. The students are really thrilled over it. It is one of the projects accomplished by the Student Council.
- 2. These students wait hungrily for a snack at the new canteen.
- 3. Wayne Bryant tests the new P.A. system purchased by Student Council funds.
- 4. Mary Bowers, Student Council Secretary, takes a break to smile for our camera.
- 5. Sharon McNeil, Linda Lawton, and Wanda Ferguson work on a creative bulletin board.
- 6. Cassandra Oliver, Historian, works patiently on the school's scrapbook.

